
Respectful Rabbits - Year 1 & 2 Mrs. Heley - Autumn 1  
“It started with a rabbit, not a mouse”

“Why Granny, what big ears you have!”
“The better to hear you with my dear!” 
Hopefully you have been regaled by the tale of 
Little Red Riding Hood at home.  We have certainly 
enjoyed playing with language in this traditional 
tale to start off our English learning this year.  
Look out for our retelling of this story in our next 
book look.  

In Geography, we learned about 
the countries in the United 
Kingdom. Ask your child if they can 
name them!

Curriculum News What’s coming up?
● Our next English topic will focus 

around Bold Leaders as we take a look 
at the structure and language of 
biographies.

● In Maths we are moving on to addition 
and subtraction.

● As part of our enhanced curriculum, 
we will be continuing to learn Makaton 
and develop our outdoor adventure 
learning.
● 18th Oct: Harvest Assembly

● 13th Nov: Odd Sock day

● 17th Nov: Children in Need 

● w/c 20th Nov: Book looks 2

● w/c 27th Nov: Parent meetings 2

Reminders: Please wear PE kit on Tuesdays and Fridays.  

    Make sure to have named wellies, coats and water bottles in school for outdoor learning/play times every day. 
    Reading Records should be brought in daily and Little Wandle books must be returned on Fridays to receive your next book.

In Maths, Year 1 and 2 
have been 
consolidating their 
understanding of place 
value in a variety of 
practical activities.


